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WCOutreach Resource

From: WCOutreach Resource
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 9:31 AM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Cc: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: POSTPONED:  Perrysburg and Minnetonka Waste Confidence Meetings

Due to the lack of an appropriation and the government shutdown, the Waste Confidence Directorate 
regrets to inform you that we are postponing our two public meetings scheduled for next 
week:  Tuesday, October 15, in Perrysburg, Ohio; and Thursday, October 17, in Minnetonka, 
Minnesota.   
 
Meetings scheduled for future dates are subject to postponement if the shutdown continues.  Please be aware 
that future communications regarding additional meeting postponements may come from another NRC e-mail, 
potentially from our Office of Public Affairs at OPA.Resource@nrc.gov.  
 
When full operations are restored, the Waste Confidence Directorate will send status e-mails and post details 
on the Waste Confidence website (http://www.nrc.gov/waste/spent-fuel-storage/wcd.html) regarding future 
meetings, and will work to determine the best path forward for continuing public participation in the Waste 
Confidence rulemaking.  This will include consideration of when we can reschedule postponed meetings, 
consistent with our commitment to optimize public participation in the process. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Waste Confidence Directorate 
 

 


